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Workers Comp

Mitchell Pharmacy Solutions Prepares for Potential
| mpact of Hurricane Florence

September 12, 2018
1 MIN READ

Several states along the eastern seaboard have declared states of emergency and are, in some cases, ordering
residents to evacuate in advance of the storm. Mitchell Pharmacy Solutions is announcing processing changes
for injured workers living in affected areas to facilitate continued access to necessary and approved pharmacy
care. Effective immediately, injured workers in areas that fall within the designated disaster areas will be
allowed to obtain early refills and to receive up to a 90-day supply of currently prescribed medication subject to
limits based on remaining approved refills. These changes will remain in effect for the duration of the storm and
any required evacuations. The disaster emergency declarations for affected states can be accessed by clicking on
the states listed below.

e North Carolina
e South Carolina

e Virginia

For any questions, please contact your Mitchell client service manager.
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https://files.nc.gov/governor/documents/files/EO51%20-%20Declaration%20of%20State%20of%20Emergency.pdf
https://governor.sc.gov/ExecutiveBranch/Documents/EO%202018-26%20Declaring%20a%20State%20of%20Emergency.pdf
https://www.governor.virginia.gov/newsroom/all-releases/2018/september/headline-829455-en.html

